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e Solicit drilling bids for the expanded groundwater monitoring program wells and select
contractor.

If you have any questions regarding this Status Report, please contact me at (602) 366-8303.

Sincerely,

Dl

Stuart Brown
Sr. Director, Remediation Projects
Freeport-McMoRan Corporation

cc: Robert Quintanar/Freeport-McMoRan Corporation, Copper Queen Branch
Jim Norris/Clear Creek Associates
Sheila Deely/Freeport-McMoRan Copper and Gold



